
Under federal law, when an employee accepts a light duty assignment, the employee has a right to have his/her 
job restored only until the expiration of the applicable FMLA 12-month leave period even though working in 
a light duty position cannot be counted as FMLA leave time.  Connecticut does not allow for the cut off of job 
restoration rights after 12 months, but instead extends the time to 24 months.


